This is the LORD’S DAY – March 10, 2019
Morning Worship - 9:30 A.M. 



Evening Worship - 5:00 P.M.    
Scripture: Ephesians 1




Scripture: 
Text: Ephesians 1:3




Text: 
BLESSING GOD FOR ALL SPIRITUAL BLESSINGS
I. The Blessing Received




I. 
II. The Blessing Given




II.







III. 
Psalters: 405, 406, 237, 403



Psalters:

	
	Today
	Next Week

	Offering
	AM
	General Fund, Reformed Heritage Christian School (Kalamazoo)
	General Fund, Domestic Missions

	
	PM
	Benevolence, PR Scholarship Fund
	Benevolence, Adams

	Nursery
	AM
	Emily K., Karen L., Olivia P.
	Lisa L., Bri O., Lauren R.

	
	PM
	Deanna L., Bri N., Chloe P.
	Stephanie MK., Heidi P., Vanessa P.

	Ushers
	
	Jed Pipe & Mark Ophoff
	Vic & Nic Kuiper

	Transportation


	Doug
	Craig Dykstra
	Bernie Kamminga

	
	Vivian

Audrey
	Bill Pipe
	Scott Riemersma


Meditation: “The lofty terms in which Scripture extolls the grace of God...are intended to rouse our hearts to gratitude, to set them all on flame, to fill them even to overflowing with this thought. They who perceive in themselves discoveries of the Divine goodness so full and absolutely perfect, and who make them the subject of earnest meditation will never embrace new doctrines by which the very grace which they feel so powerfully in themselves is thrown into the shade. ” (John Calvin).
CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
~Seminarian Matt Kortus will be leading our evening service this Sunday to give Rev. Langerak some relief due to a busy schedule this week and next.

~Our annual Prayer Day service is 7PM this Wednesday.

~Consistory - We have received the membership transfer of Nathan VanderWoude from Southwest PRC. Please join us in welcoming him.

~The Council and Consistory meetings have been postponed a week due to schedule conflicts and will be held on March 21. Council will start at 7:00PM and Consistory will follow, around 8:30PM.

~Vivian Guadalupe and Doug Smit were both admitted for psychiatric care this week, Vivian to Pine Rest and Doug to Mercy Health. Neither is able to recieve visitors. Please remember them in your prayers.

~The Young People’s Society will have their final meeting next Sunday morning in the music room. Audrey Atwood and Meghan Beute will provide refreshments. We will study Judges 3.
DENOMINATIONAL ANNOUCEMENTS
~Rev. J. Laning declined the call from Immanuel (Lacombe). Rev. C. Haak is expected to answer today the call Grandville for MOL to Singapore. Rev. W. Langerak received the call from Trinity.

~The RWH COMMITTEE will meet on Tuesday, March 12, 2019, 7:30 p.m. at First PRC, Grand Rapids.

~The Reformed Doctrines Class will not meet this week due to Prayer Day. Our next meeting is on March 27, D.V.

~Faith PRC’s choir will present a concert at Faith Church on Sunday evening, March 24 at 7:30 PM. You are invited to join us in praise to God!

~Dordt400!  April 25-27. Trinity PRC.  The seminary-sponsored conference celebrating the 400th anniversary of the Great Synod is approaching!  Please make plans to come to hear important speeches, see displays of 400-year-old artifacts from Dordt, learn the winners of the writing contest, and meet PRC friends coming from at least 10 different countries!  Speakers are our seminary professors; Revs. B. Huizinga and W. Langerak; and Rev. A. Stewart (CPRC NI) and Rev. M. Shand (EPC Australia).   Trinity PRC in Hudsonville is our host.  The conference will be live-streamed via Trinity’s web-site for those unable to attend.  For more, see Dordt400.org 
YOUNG PEOPLE / YOUNG ADULTS / SENIOR ADULTS
~Young Men's Conference - Young men ages 14 – 25 (High School and College), please plan to attend the GPRC Young Men’s Conference, "Run, Fight, Lead!", on Saturday morning, April 27, from 8am-12pm, at Georgetown Protestant Reformed Church. Breakfast Included! Register Today!  To register please visit  georgetownprc.org/runfightlead  

~The Senior Retreat is scheduled for September 17-20, 2019 at Gull Lake Ministries.  Speeches are being planned with the theme of:  God’s Care for Us.  The speakers are Rev. Spronk, Rev. Bruinsma, and Rev. Koole.
SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS
~CCHS Concert Bus to Chicago:  There is the possibility of a bus leaving Friday afternoon, March 22, to take parents, grandparents, and friends to the CCHS Choir Concert held in Chicago, IL on Friday evening.  If you are interested, respond by tomorrow, Monday, March 11, to ricknoorman@gmail.com  and tell us the number of seats that you would like to reserve.  
~Hope School Board will meet this Monday, March 11 at 7:30 pm.

~Adams Christian School will be conducting its kindergarten testing on Tuesday, March 12 and Monday, March 18.  If you are planning on sending your child to Adams next year and have not been contacted yet regarding this testing, please call the school office at 531-0748.

~ Alumni Basketball Game:  Are you ready for another fun night of basketball?  CCHS Boosters invite you to CCHS on Friday, March 15 for an Alumni Basketball contest between players from the past 4-5 years.  Girls tip off at 6:00, guys at 7:30.  There will be a 3-point contest from 4:45-5:45 - $5 to enter, open to all ages (no need to pre-register).  The finals for the 3-point contest will be held during half time of the boys game.  Normal CCHS admission will apply (no passes).  Doug will have the grill fired up for burger & hot dog meals!  Come on out for a great time & support the CCHS Athletic Boosters Fundraiser.

~March 16, 2019 is a day you won't want to miss. Eastside Christian School is hosting a creative workshop of hands-on classes, each taught by an incredibly talented instructor. What new skill do you want to learn? Pick your class, bring your friends, make some memories. Proceeds go to support the students of Eastside Christian School. The cost is $45 a person or a discount for a group of 3 or more.  Classes go from 9am-1pm.Visit the Eastside website for the link to sign up genius or contact Dana VanPutten at dvanputten@att.net or 250-4240.

~Please come to Adams School’s spring program “Heaven’s Peace, Now and Forever” on Friday, March 22, 7:30pm at Friendship Christian Reformed Church (190 - 100th St. SE Byron Center, 49315) Please note new venue!

~ COVENANT SPRING DINNER:  It's time to mark your calendars for the annual CCHS Foundation Dinner. This year, the dinner is planned for Wednesday, April 17 at Georgetown PR Church.  To make a reservation or sponsor a table contact Dave or Dawn Bouwkamp at dawnbouw@gmail.com. Look for more info in your church monthly newsletter or in a weekly school note.

~ The Adams Christian School Foundation will be holding its 30th Annual ACS Foundation Golf Scramble on Monday May 6 at Egypt Valley CC.  Registration is scheduled to start at 12:30 PM followed by the shotgun start at 2:00 PM.  New sponsors and teams are welcome to join!  Please contact Justin Kamps (616-318-9631) or Christian Flikkema (616-638-3535) for more details.  We hope to see you there!

~ AD Assistant: Covenant Christian High School is seeking an individual interested in helping out with field prep work and other duties as determined by our Athletic Director.  The position is paid part-time, approximately 2 hours per day during the spring and possibly fall.  Interested individuals are asked to contact Tim Pipe, Education chairman (email tpipe23@gmail.com or cell 616-272-6392) or Rick Noorman (email ricknoorman@gmail.com).
~ Adams Christian Preschool is in need of a Teacher for this upcoming school year. We anticipate to offer 4 sessions - 3hrs each, split over either 2 or 4 days. Interested persons please contact David Dijkstra @ 6165589043 or David@kleynelectric.com
~ The Protestant Reformed Christian School of Dyer, IN has a 5th grade teacher opening for the 2019/2020 school year.  We encourage applicants to contact Ryan Van Overloop at ryan.vanoverloop@dyerprcs.org.

~Loveland Protestant Reformed Christian School (Loveland, CO) is seeking applicants for both 1st / 2nd grade and 3rd / 4th grade teaching positions for the 2019-20 school year. Interested candidates may contact the Administrator, BJ Mowery at (970) 218-3420 or bmowery@lovelandprcs.org or the Education Chairman, Joe Ophoff at (970) 818-6790 or joe@scotthomeinspection.com
